

Dear Members of the Trinity Family,

In these days of separation and isolation, it is so important for us to gather for worship in the best way we can. We all need support, encouragement, inspiration, and blessing during these days of uncertainty. I invite you, as well as anyone else that you would like to invite, to be with us on-line this Sunday, March 29 at 10:00 am via a livestream service. You may access the service by visiting the Trinity Facebook page or by visiting www.trinitylutheran.ws and clicking on the on-line worship icon. If you have trouble on Sunday morning accessing the livestream, a help line will be available by calling the Church Office at 242-5702.

In order to prepare for worship, I encourage you to visit the website ahead of time to print a copy of the worship bulletin as well as copies of the materials for children. These materials are available near the bottom of the homepage in the "News@Trinity" section. During the service we will be sharing the peace by texting messages of peace to one another. Please be sure to have your cell phones with you at worship.

If you are able to support the ministry of Trinity, we would be most grateful for your gift. Online giving is available by texting TLCGIVE to 73256, or by following the link on the homepage of the website. Offering may also be mailed to the Church Office.

I am continuing to hold our family of faith close in my thoughts and prayers. I look forward to worshipping together on Sunday.

Peace, love, and joy,

**Pastor Susan Crowell** 





